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            COUNCIL BLUFFS, IOWA - The Clarinda Chamber of Commerce and the 

Clarinda Ambassadors invite the community to a ribbon cutting for Iowa Western's 

Center of Excellence for Advanced Manufacturing (CEAM) building at 923 East 

Washington Street on Thursday, March 23 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

             IWCC has joined forces with several local area businesses to develop a two-

year training program to help cultivate the local manufacturing workforce. This program 

is designed to meet and sustain the needs of current and emerging advanced 

manufacturing companies in southwest Iowa. A tour of the newly refurbished CEAM 

building and details about the multi-faceted training program will also be shared. 
 

 

 

For further information, please contact Kristin Smith, Director of Clarinda Center and Page/Fremont County 

Center at 712-542-5117 or email: kmsmith@iwcc.edu<mailto:kmsmith@iwcc.edu>. 
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